
 

 
THE UNIVERSITY OF ZAMBIA 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

 

COMMENCEMENT OF THE ACADEMIC YEAR FOR 2ND YEAR MEDICAL 

STUDENTS 

 

13th April 2023 – The University of Zambia Management wishes to inform all second-year 

students in the School of Medicine that the delayed academic year will commence next week on 

Monday 17th April 2023. 

Therefore all second-year students in the School of Medicine are advised to be on campus in 

readiness for the commencement of academic activities.   

Any inconvenience caused is deeply regretted. 

Signed By 

 
Synoden Mwale (Mr.) 
A/REGISTRAR 
 

 

 


